21.11.17
Due in 27.11.17

Maths Home Learning 
(Recall multiplication and division facts for the 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 10 times tables)

	No.
	Copy out each number sentence and write the answer next to it.

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



